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Abstract

This document contains the IEEE 802.11/15 Working Group review response to the Liaison Request
received from IEEE 802.16.
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From: Bruce Kraemer (bkraemer@marvell.com ), Chair IEEE 802.11 Working Group and Bob
Heile (bheile@ieee.org), Chair IEEE 802.15 Working Group

To: Roger Marks, Chair IEEE 802.16 Working Group

cc:

Title: IEEE 802.11 and IEEE 802.15 Response to Liaison of March 20, 2008

Purpose: To provide a response to the March 20, 2008 Liaison on Co-located coexistence
Dear Roger,

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of the IEEE 802.16 Liaison on the subject of Co-located
coexistence among 802.11, 802.15 and 802.16. We apologize for not responding by the
requested March 30™ date. However, the letter was received at the end of the March plenary
session, and the IEEE 802.11/15 WGs were not able to respond at that time.

We have reviewed the liaison, and understand that your intent is to identify interested
participants to review relevant activities relating to co-located interference. IEEE 802.11 has
issued a call for interest to IEEE 802.11 members, both verbally at the May, 2008 Interim
session in Jacksonville, and via the IEEE 802.11 e-mail reflector. IEEE 802.15 has also issued a
call for interested parties. IEEE 802.11 /15 have also held an ad-hoc meeting at the May interim
session, to assess interest; this session was attended by 10 members.

The next steps that are described in your letter include an e-mail list and subsequent
teleconference discussions. Our expectation for e-mail list participation by IEEE 802.11/15
members is that the e-mail list will be public and that any teleconferences will be minuted. The
IEEE 802.19 TAG has volunteered to host an open e-mail list. Please let us know when the
details on the e-mail list are available, and we will forward the details to the IEEE 802.11/15
members.

Please contact us with any questions.

Best Regards,

Bruce Kraemer

Bob Heile

References:

Submission page 2



